

June 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Race for Life

It's back! St Joseph's Catholic School are hosting our 4th Race for Life to raise money for Cancer Research. The race will take place on Friday 19th July during periods 5 and 6 and every pupil is welcome to take part. The course is similar to our cross-country course which every pupil has ran and will contain fun obstacles to make the course more of a challenge! Pupils can run, walk or crawl the course; it's the taking part that counts!

We are asking each pupil to fund raise for this event with the pupil raising the most money from each form gaining a prize. Fundraising can be done via the sponsorship form attached. All money collected must be donated in one sum through school gateway. You can also donate through our just giving page if easier as this can be sent out to friends and family:

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/sjcs-race-for-life-1

Please be aware we will need all money raised to be given into school by Tuesday 23rd July so we can count and donate before the end of the school year.

We would like every pupil to take part if possible. If you have any concerns about your child taking part, please contact me at ago@sjcs.org.uk.

Yours sincerely

Mrs A Goulding
Head of PE

